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January 3, 2022
Dear KPS Families,

Thank you to our students, staff, and families for a successful return to school today! This letter serves
as a brief update to district communication that was sent on December 31, 2021.

Today, the Kent County Health Department (KCHD) issued a press release announcing that the updated
quarantine guidelines announced on December 28, 2021 do not apply to schools. As has been the case
throughout the pandemic, KPS has worked closely with the KCHD and followed the guidance they
provide. KPS will implement the updated guidance effective immediately, and return to the quarantine
guidelines that have been in place since the beginning of the year.

Thank you for your understanding and support of Kentwood Public Schools!

Go Falcons!
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Kentwood Public Schools, together with parents and the community, will educate all students in a safe, secure environment. We are committed to excellence,
equity and diversity in education. Our goal is for each student to master and apply the essential skills to be a successful, productive citizen.


https://www.kentwoodps.org/downloads/district/kps_covid_update_12_31_21_1.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1y4akLcGjlJ8Bvzmk6csL1dMdK0TvuBDs/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=107181957612947699416&rtpof=true&sd=true

